
Subject: Feedback on Your Conference Abstract Submission 

Dear [Author's Name], 

Thank you for submitting your abstract titled "[Abstract Title]" to 

[Conference Name]. We appreciate the time and effort you dedicated to 

your research. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that your abstract 

was not selected for presentation this year. Our selection process was 

highly competitive, with numerous high-quality submissions. 

We want to express our gratitude for sharing your work with us, and 

encourage you to consider submitting to future conferences. Your research 

is valuable and we are confident it will continue to contribute to the 

field. 

Thank you again for your interest in [Conference Name]. We wish you the 

best in your future endeavors and hope to see your work in future 

conferences. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Conference Name] Planning Committee 


